
Dear FDA Commissioner, 
I am writ& to express my opposition to FDA’s 
proposed new rule and guidance on genetically 
engineered (GE) foods. We oppose the 
agency’s voluntary labeling and notification 
proposals in support of all the points in the ^zL: _^_,^ .^^Lc;^rr m..“,,n+,,,~o~nrp +Lp Inenr?r 
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ere should be a moratorium on GE foods 
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human health and the environment. 
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